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Oragenics, Inc. Receives Audit Opinion
with Going Concern Explanation
TAMPA, Fla.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Oragenics, Inc. (NYSE American: OGEN) today
announced that, as previously disclosed in its Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year
ended December 31, 2017, which was filed on February 16, 2018 with the Securities and
Exchange Commission, the audited financial statements contained an unqualified audit
opinion from its independent registered public accounting firm that included a going concern
emphasis of matter paragraph. See further discussion in footnote 1 to the Company’s
financial statements included in the Company’s Annual Report on Form 10-K. This
announcement is made pursuant to NYSE American LLC Company Guide Section 610(b),
which requires public announcement of the receipt of an audit opinion containing a going
concern paragraph. This announcement does not represent any change or amendment to
the Company’s financial statements or to its Annual Report on Form 10-K for the year ended
December 31, 2017.

About Oragenics, Inc.

We are focused on becoming a leader in novel antibiotics against infectious disease and on
developing effective treatments for oral mucositis. Oragenics, Inc. has established two
exclusive worldwide channel collaborations with Intrexon Corporation and its subsidiaries.
The collaborations allow Oragenics to accelerate the development of much needed new
antibiotics that can work against resistant strains of bacteria and the development of
biotherapeutics for oral mucositis and other diseases and conditions of the oral cavity, throat,
and esophagus.

For more information about Oragenics, please visit www.oragenics.com.

Safe Harbor Statement: Under the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995: This
release includes forward-looking statements that reflect management’s current views with
respect to future events and performance. These forward-looking statements are based on
management’s beliefs and assumptions and information currently available. The words “
believe,” “ expect,” “ anticipate,” “ intend,” “ estimate,” “ project” and similar expressions that
do not relate solely to historical matters identify forward-looking statements. Investors should
be cautious in relying on forward-looking statements because they are subject to a variety of
risks, uncertainties, and other factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from
those expressed in any such forward-looking statements. These factors include, but are not
limited to, our current need for financing to meet our operational needs and to be able to
move our product candidates forward through pre-clinical and clinical development, our
inability to obtain sufficient financing to conduct our business; any inability to obtain or delays
in FDA approval for future clinical studies and testing, the future success of our studies and

http://www.oragenics.com/


testing and any inability to also achieve favorable results in human studies, our ability to
successfully develop and commercialize products, the financial resources available to us to
continue research and development, any inability to meet the NYSE American continued
listing requirements in the future for any reason and whether the reverse stock split will be
beneficial to the Company and its shareholders, and those other factors described in our
filings with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission. Any responsibility to update
forward-looking statements is expressly disclaimed.

View source version on
businesswire.com: http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20170303005790/en/
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